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Friends of Parkland 
Easter Movie Event 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Friends of Parkland will be holding an Easter Movie Event on Monday 31st March 2025. 
 

 

YEAR TIMES MOVIE LOCATION 
EYFS 3.30pm-4.30pm Yogi The Easter Bear EYFS Classrooms 

Year 1 & 2 3.30pm-5.15pm Shrek Studio 

Year 3-6 3.30pm-5.15pm Hop Hall 
 

The cost of the event is £3 per child, this includes unlimited squash and popcorn or crisps (please 
indicate on ParentPay which would be the preferred snack). 
 

If your child would like to attend the event, please log onto ParentPay, to book your child’s place 
and to make a payment. If you have not activated your ParentPay account, please ask the office for 
an activation letter. 
 

To allow us to plan staffing appropriately, please ensure that you book your child’s place by                       
Wednesday 26th March 2024. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept bookings after this 
date. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 
As part of the booking process, there will be a section on ParentPay for you to complete with 
details on your child’s preferred snack, who will be collecting your child and whether they have 
a place booked at Parkland Rangers.  
 
For those children who will be attending Parkland Rangers, a member of the team, will collect 
your child once the movie has finished. 
 
Please note that ALL children will need to be collected by an adult after the movie; NO child is 
allowed to walk home by themselves, (including those children who usually walk home alone). 
 
Further details regarding collection arrangements will be sent nearer the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Hayes 
Headteacher 

 


